THIS IS A INFORMATION PAPER
TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS
FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim
DATE:
September 21, 2006
SUBJECT:
Report of Energy Education
ISSUE
Information report to the Board on Energy Education.
FACTS
The Board has entered into an agreement with Energy Education, Inc. to provide assistance in an Energy Education Program in which the district will avoid excessive energy waste and thus reduce their expenditures for utility costs.   The attached document, Three Year Energy Recap, is a comparison of what energy cost is projected to have been if energy reduction measures were not in place to the actual cost with our energy education program.  You will be able to see in the last column what the actual percentage of Cost Avoidance has been for each facility over a three-year period.

According to data collected from the Energy Cap Software Program, Hardin County Schools cost avoidance over the past 36 months is $1,740,653.  That is a 23% energy cost avoidance to the district.  


The success for program is based on factors such as:

1.Teamwork — All district personnel

2.Data analysis — Energy Educator/Manager

3.On-site training and expertise — Energy Education, Inc.

4.Comprehensive facility audits — Expert identification of energy conservation opportunities throughout district facilities
CONCLUSION 


Hardin County Board has had a 23% cost avoidance in utility costs to the district over the past three years due to a energy conservation program.  Dale Winchester, energy educator manager has overseen this program and is making a conscience effort to make improvements. 

Program benefits and features to the district include: 
1.Budget — Dollars retained for educational purposes

2.Environmental — Conservation of natural resources

3.Self-funding program — Conservation activities generate savings that pay for the program

